From: REGISTRATION IRB LB [reg@togoregistrar.com]

Sent: Friday, June 04, 2010 11:25 AM
To: 'patriciavetasquez@macosnar.com’
Subject: BANNED PORT IN CYPRUS

Our Ref: CIRCULAR P/001/06/10
Date: 04.06.2010

= URGENT =
Dear All,

Referring to all vessels under the Republic of Togo flag, by an Order of the Council of Ministers of Cyprus dated 3 October
1974, the port of Famagusta in the occupied areas is considered closed.

This decision was communicated by Cyprus to the International Maritime Organization on 12 December 1974, for same to
pe circulated to all IMO Member States and all of the ship-owners with Togo registered ships.

In fight of the above, this Administration hereby advises all ship owners, ship managers and operators to ensure that their
own vessels SHALL NOT ENTER THE DECLARED CLOSED PORTS OF OCCUPIED NORTH CYPRUS IN THE
OCCUPIED PART OF THE REPUBLIC OF CYPRUS.

Should any vessel call the above ports, the full legal consequences will be to the operators and owners of the vessel.

Please confirm accordingly.

Best Regards

Jihane A. Boueiri

Registration Dpt.
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